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Summary:

Reports on a request from Dutch shipbuilding company Verolme N.V. to reconsider the
Dutch standpoint regarding the establishment of a (semi-)permanent North Korean
representation in the Netherlands to further commercial contacts. Verolme was told
there is no reason to reconsider, also given that it was currently able to procure large
orders already - two ships were to be delivered to North Korea in September. The
American Embassy was confidentially informed of this.
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